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Authorities are urging the public to help locate an elderly woman with dementia who has

gone missing from Five Dock, a suburb in Sydney’s Inner West.

Authorities are urgently appealing to the public for assistance in locating an elderly woman

with dementia who has gone missing from the suburb of Five Dock in Sydney’s Inner West

The woman, believed to be around 80 years old, was last seen on Wednesday afternoon.

She is described as being of Asian appearance, with a slim build, grey hair, and was wearing
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a beige jumper and dark pants at the time of her disappearance.

New South Wales Police Force officers have launched an active search in the area and are
growing increasingly concerned for the woman’s welfare due to her medical condition.
Dementia can make it difficult for individuals to communicate or recognize familiar places,

and time is critical in situations involving vulnerable members of the community.

Authorities have not released the woman’s name at this stage but have stressed the urgency
of the matter. They are calling on members of the public who may have seen someone
matching the description or who may have security footage from the area to come forward

as soon as possible.

Police have also asked residents in the surrounding neighborhoods to check their yards,
sheds, and garages, as it is possible the woman may have sought shelter. Local transport

hubs and public spaces are also being monitored in case she has travelled beyond the area.

The New South Wales Police Force regularly works with local communities in cases of
missing persons, particularly when the individual may be at risk due to age, iliness, or
weather conditions. The department emphasizes that even small details can make a big

difference in quickly finding a missing person.

As the search continues, police are urging anyone with information no matter how minor it
may seem to contact Burwood Police Station or call Crime Stoppers on 1800 333 0O00.

Information can be provided anonymously.

In similar past cases, public support has played a key role in safely locating vulnerable
individuals. Authorities remain hopeful that community awareness and prompt reporting will

lead to a safe outcome in this case.

The incident serves as a reminder of the importance of staying vigilant, particularly when it

comes to the safety of seniors living with cognitive impairments.

For updates, the public is encouraged to follow announcements from the New South Wales

Police Force through their official channels.
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